
Peter,

I have a ratepayer who is concerned about there being a lack of housing available if the town 
were to get another doctor or a replacement doctor in the event of Nina leaving us for some 
reason.

Given that many of the Shire owned properties have been sold in recent years and building a 
new place is an impracticality at the moment, they would like to know what the contingency 
plan is place should this happen,

regards
Adam


